Mr. Hubbard's newsletter January 23, 2024

In my preschool PE class for the next couple of weeks we will be playing tag games that work on dodging and fleeing. We will also be doing games that are learning about exploring body shapes and parts. In art class for the next couple of weeks we will be doing penguins and valentine's day projects. During their library time we will be checking books out and I will be reading books to them.

In my kindergarten PE class for the next couple of weeks we will be playing tag games that work on dodging and fleeing. We will also be doing games that are learning about exploring body shapes and parts. In art class for the next couple of weeks we will be doing penguins and valentine's day projects. During their library time we will be checking books out and I will be reading some books to them in class. During their library time for the next few weeks they will also be continuing to use epic reading.

In my 1st-2nd grade PE class for the next couple of weeks we will be playing tag games that work on dodging and fleeing. We will also be doing games that are learning about exploring body shapes and parts. In art class they will be working on polar bears and valentines day projects. During their library time we will be checking books out. During their library time for the next few weeks they will be learning how to use the website called code.org

In my 3rd-4th grade PE class we will be continuing our Badminton unit. Then we will be starting our pickleball unit. In art class for the next couple of weeks they will be doing watercolor snowflakes and chalk pastel winter tree art. During their library time they will be using the website called code.org to learn more about coding

In my 5th-6th grade PE we will be continuing our badminton unit. Then we will be starting our pickleball unit. In art class for the next couple of weeks they will be doing oil pastel northern lights projects and winter windows. During their library time we will be learning about using the green screen and making digital videos using the website wevideo.

In my 7th-8th grade PE class we will be starting our badminton unit. In art class for the next couple of weeks they will be doing oil pastel northern lights projects and winter windows. During their library time we will be learning about using the green screen and making digital videos using the website wevideo.